
GREETINGS, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting 

process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts. 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 

2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. The comment period has been extended twice. 

People have been given enough time to submit their comments and tools to I hope there will be no 

additional delays. 

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Joe Fuller 


